Antoinette Pancaro

From: Kyle Bergel <kbergel@nsvfc.org> o R

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:43 PM R

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: Re: No Stonington Volunteer Fire Co Mtg 12-9-2020 W OEC-9 A 30l
i Tood . s it LR

meeting cancelled due to COVID T R T R O

On Tue, Dec 8, 2020 at 8:45 AM Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov> wrote:

Hellio Kyle,

Please do not forget to send me either an agenda or a cancellation notice for tomorrow’s (December 9, 2020} North
Stonington Volunteer Fire Company meeting.

Thank you,

Antoinette

Antoinette Pancaro, MMC, CCTC
North Stonington Town Clerk
40 Main Street

_ North Stonington, CT 06359
Telephone: (860) 535-2877 Ext. 121

FAX: (860) 535-4554
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